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May 11, 2009 

Mr. Matt Dorsey, 

LA Area Senior Administrator 

HP Communications, Inc. 

13341 Temescal Canyon Rd. 

Corona, CA 92883 

Dear Matt: 

On behalf of SpeedInfo, Inc., I would like to thank you and the entire HP Communications team for 

your successful efforts to support the installation and maintenance of SpeedInfo’s DVSS-100 

Doppler Vehicle Radar Systems throughout the Los Angeles, Orange and Ventura County regions. 

The fact that your firm has been able to rapidly deploy and install our equipment to meet internal and 

external customer demand, coordinate the installations with state agencies and Caltrans inspectors, 

and operate on time and on schedule under almost any traffic conditions is a testament to the talent 

and skills employed by your firm, and your dedication to exceeding our expectations. 

We value our partnership with HP Communications and rely on your abilities to mobilize and 

support our network data service throughout Southern California. Your professionalism and 

expertise improve our ability to meet our customer’s needs, and we appreciate having a partner that 

understands our business. 

Sincerely, 

Charles E Armiger Jr. 
VP Program Development 


